

ACADEMIC AFFAIRS
Office of the Provost
777 Glades Road, AD 10-309
Boca Raton, FL 33431
tel: 561.297.3062

fax: 561.297.3942 www.fau.edu

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Ravi Shankar, Professor

Department of Computer and Electrical Engineering and Computer Science

FROM:

Diane Alperin, Associate Provost,

Academic Personnel

RE:

Sabbatical Report

DATE:

August 30, 2013

Ravi, just a short note to thank you for the report regarding your accomplishments from your sabbatical. It is obvious from your report that this has been a good professional experience for you and we are pleased on your behalf.

You were able to engage in a diversity of professional development opportunities that will provide for your continued contributions to the teaching and scholarship of the Department of Computer and Electrical Engineering and Computer Science. Your activities (collaborations with colleagues and conference attendance) and accomplishments (submission of grant proposals, conference presentations and manuscripts in varying stages of development) are positive achievements for a sabbatical. I agree – much has been accomplished on the goals you established for this sabbatical period. I know these activities will have a positive impact on you, your students, and FAU in the years to come.

Good wishes on your continued professional development.